
St. Peter’s Academy – Newsletter  
Sycamore Class 

 

 
General news and this week’s learning: 
 
I can’t believe that we are almost at the end another half term – the weeks have really flown by! We are well into our Spring 
term topics now and the children seem to be really enjoying their learning. 

 

✓ Maths – Algebra – this is our new favourite maths topic! 

✓ English – Building suspense. 

✓ Science – Human gestation stage. 

✓ Geography – A farmer’s year. 
✓ Art – Rembrandt. 
✓ PE – Team games and skills.  

✓ Grammar – Active and passive voice. 
✓ RE – Samsara cycle, dharma and karma. 

✓ Computing – Formatting text on Microsoft Word. 
✓ Spanish – Pets 
✓ Reading – Freedom by Catherine Johnson. Who Let the Gods Out reading comprehension. 

 
Reminders: 

• PE days – PE will be on a Wednesday afternoon (outdoor with myself and Mrs Gilbey) and on a Thursday 
afternoon (indoor with sports coaches). PLEASE NOTE PE DAY CHANGE – On the final week of this half 
term, PE will be Tuesday PM (indoor) and Wednesday PM (outdoor). This is due to Young Voices. 

• SATs talk – Tuesday 11th February @ 3:45pm. I am looking forward to seeing you there        
Sycamore Class homework: 
 
Take Care DT Project (see sheet that the children were given last week). Due Friday 28th February. 
 
Spellings – Revision of spelling rules for the week (in separate booklet).  
 
Rotary Art competition – Ongoing. Children need to bring in their entry as soon as they have completed it and I will 
keep it safe. 

Have a great weekend,  

Miss Walton 😊  

Staff: 
Miss Walton – Sycamore Class Teacher  
Additional support - Mrs Smith & Mrs Atkinson                
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